



Dear Cabin John Middle School Families,

CABIN JOHN MIDDLE SCHOOL's PTSA is gearing up for another year!

Our PTSA supports critical academic needs, is an active voice on decisions that impact your child's health, safety, and quality of education, and builds a stronger, more inclusive school community. Even in uncertainty, even during this Covid-19 pandemic that we are experiencing, Cabin John Middle School's PTSA will continue its efforts to support the teachers, staff, and students -- thus your support is needed now more than ever.

Here is but a sampling of activities that your support can make possible!

- Support critical technology upgrades for the computer science program and computer lab, needs identified by the school.
- Provide physical books individual texts/novels for English Classes for students to take home and read.
- Provide virtual programming and events to celebrate the many cultures at CJMS such as the Flamenco dance performance during Hispanic Heritage Month, and the Kankouran West African Drum performance during Black History Month.
- Sponsor food for staff events throughout the year and teacher appreciation gifts to demonstrate our gratitude for our teachers and administrators.

How can you join the PTSA and offer your support this year?

- 1) SIGN UP FOR THE PTSA. Go to https://cabinjohnptsa.org/membership/ and follow the instructions. We use AtoZ Connect to manage this process and to verify your information for the School directory.
- 2) VOLUNTEER! Please consider volunteering or leading one of our efforts: We need you! See open volunteer activities here: https://cabinjohnptsa.org/leadership/

Please go to https://cabinjohnptsa.org/membership/ to sign up today!

Thank you for your time and we look forward to your support!

Sincerely,

Christine Parker Hunt
CJMS Membership Chair
Membership.cjms@gmail.com